Oct 9, 2018 District #5110

Calendar of Events

Club Meeting

Today, Noon, Sawblade Room Program: Liberty Theatre Update

Community Concert

October 9, 7 PM, Egyptian Theatre Program: Vocal Trash

Concert Committee Meeting

October 10, 8 AM, Mike Gordon's Office 290 South 4th St., CB

Membership Committee Meeting

October 11, 5:15 PM Ida Jo's House 614 Fir Ave., CB

Club Meeting

October 16, Noon, Sawblade Room Program: Brian Trendall, Coos Bay Schools Superintendent

Club Meeting

October 23, Noon, Sawblade Room Program: TBA

Club Meeting

October 30, Noon, Sawblade Room Program: Deborah Rudd, South Slough Volunteers

President's Message:

October 9, 2018



Dear Rotary Members & Guests:

With summer gone we should see the end of vacations and our various projects starting to take over. Of course some of our members, such as Ida Jo and Rick continue working every season and week getting our bulletin out, as well as our Secretary/ Treasurer Tom Bennett keeping track of all of our information. We do have major items coming up, such as the Festival of Trees decorating party on 11-26-18. This

great event raises a lot of money for our club and its charities, and is chaired by Heidi Proett and Amy Bailey. They will need a lot of help (plus it is fun!). Another large project ahead is the Rotary/K-Dock Bus Jam. A lot of Rotary members, K-Dock crew and many other volunteers make this a great item when you consider all the toys, food and other items donated for the less fortunate. Stephanie Kilmer is the Chair for this project, with Kerrie Mitchell and Laura James Co-Chairing the distribution portion. These Rotary leaders will need a ton of help, so plan to volunteer some time on these projects. Precollection of items starts on November 1st with the Bus Jam on 12-1-18 and distribution on 12-8-18.

Thanks again to all.

Sincerely, Ed

Today's Program:



Amy Pedder and Jeanie Woods of the Liberty Theatre will present an update on the theatre renovation, its progress and future phases. They will also share what's ahead in future performances at the theatre.

Wine Walk News:



The October 5th Wine Walk had nearly 200 guests and raised funds for Dance Umbrella of South Coast Oregon. Visitors were greeted in their performance costumes. (Others in costume were the cast of "Cabaret" and pirates from The Lady Washington.) Dance Umbrella will present the Nutcracker with the Eugene Ballet company at Hales Performing Arts Center on November 16 & 17. They also have a big Spring Recital performance with Pacific School of Dance on May 24 & 25.

Applications are currently available to non-profit organizations for 2019 Wine Walk dates. We pass through funds to a different non-profit each month. There will be 11 dates in 2019. For a copy of the application, contact Cindy Rawlings @ rawlings.cindy@gmail.com



Community Concert:



Vocal Trash – Tuesday, October 9 at 7:00 PM at the Egyptian Theatre. This urban-themed Broadway style production performs on custom instruments made from recycled materials. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oB8-itmqDxU

On Wednesday, October 10, at 8 AM, a meeting of the Concert Committee will be held at the office of Mike Gordon, CPA to select programs for the 2019-20. Anyone interested in being a part of the selection process is welcome to attend.

"You Ought to be in Pictures"



Allan Ledesma and Eva Germaine-Shimotakahara will be taking photographs of Rotarians 20 minutes before and 20 minutes after each Tuesday Club meeting through the end of October. These pictures will be in a new Member Directory. There is an information form to accompany the picture: this form is available at each Tuesday meeting or can be obtained from eva@epuerto.us. If you are unable to be present for a photo session, please contact Eva to make alternate arrangements.

(Who sang "You Ought to be in Pictures"? What year? Which album?)

Message from DG Bill:

October is **ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH** in Rotary. I've shared a few thoughts about this via the attached video blog: https://youtu.be/4vlfAfKj21U

Please take a look and then reflect on how your generous donations to **The Rotary Foundation** are making a difference in the world and your own community.

Best Rotary Regards, ...Bill

Membership:



The Membership Committee is meeting this Thursday (October 11). This committee is always pursuing new and innovative ideas to add people to our Club's roster <u>and</u> to retain these new members <u>and</u> to increase participation in the activities sponsored by our Club. That's where <u>YOU</u> come in: have you brought folks to Tuesday lunches who could/would be enthusiastic members and active participants in our projects? That's where the process begins: bring a potential Rotarian to lunch!

If you have ideas for increasing our Club membership and participation, please email Ida Jo at ijg@therehfelds.us by Wednesday so that your idea(s) will be included on Thursday's meeting agenda.

Greeter Schedule	
Today	Melanie Houk and Erin Weatherston
Oct 16	Angy Miller and Stacy Dewater
Oct 23	Corey Fhuere and Chris VonLobedon
Oct 30	Jaimee Rice
Nov 6:	Jan Delimont and Rachel Swieck